
 

 

1st November 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery & Reception Stay & Play 
  

We would like to invite you to attend our Nursery & Reception Stay & Play on Friday 9th 

November from 8:45am-10:00am.  
 
This Stay & Play will have a maths focus and will be an opportunity for you to see how maths is 

taught in school, what resources the children have available in class and also gain some 
practical and fun ideas about what simple everyday resources can be used for practising maths 
skills around the home and outside. We will also be providing you with some lovely maths 

resources which can be used with your child at home. 
 
Although we welcome parents with babies to attend, please may we ask that prams be left 

outside the classroom. 
 

If you have anything that you would specifically like to see in future Stay & Play sessions please 
do not hesitate to see your child’s class teacher with your suggestion.  
 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind Regards 

 
Laura Tracanna 
EYFS Phase Leader 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


